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The Pig Idea is a new campaign, started by chef Thomasina Miers 
and food waste expert Tristram Stuart, to change the law so that 
we can return to the traditional practice of feeding surplus food to 
pigs. This would: 
 
 

 Liberate food supplies, particularly cereal crops, so that these 
can be eaten by people instead of being fed to pigs; 
 

 Lower feed costs for pig farmers, and so help to protect the 
beleaguered British pig industry;  
 

 Avoid the economic and environmental costs of disposing of 
food waste, including dumping food waste in landfill sites and 
leaving it to rot which produces methane, a powerful 
greenhouse gas;  
 

 Protect landscapes rich in biodiversity, such as the precious 
Amazonian rainforest, that are under pressure to grow crops to 
feed pigs; 
 

 Create jobs and revenue in the new eco-feed industry that will 
be needed to collect, treat and distribute surplus food so that it 
can be fed to pigs. 
 

 



 


